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Hi everyone,
 
I am following up with our site visit on 1/26/2022 where Li Alligood, Scot Brantley, Charles
Ray, Todd Prager, and myself looked for Oregon White Oaks (OWO) that were mapped on
the WDFW Priority Habitat and Species webapp. The OWO mapped location is on the SW
corner of Parcel # 125839000 in Vancouver, Washington. After walking the mapped location,
Todd and Charles, the arborist and City of Vancouver forester, determined that no OWOs
were present on site. This aligns with the tree inventory where no OWOs were documented. 
 
This follow-up is to confirm that no Oregon White Oaks will be impacted by this project.
Please let me know if there are any additional questions.
 
Thank you,
 
 

Amaia Smith
(she/her)
Habitat Biologist, WDFW Habitat Program
 

5525 S 11th St Ridgefield, WA 98642
amaia.smith@dfw.wa.gov
360-839-3508
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